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Forester’s Falls, Ontario May 3, 2000 (Cont’d)

A Household Hazardous Waste Day will be held at the Renfrew Landfill site on May
20th and Cobden and Ross will advertise Jjointly.

Council will go on their annual Road Tour on May 19th, at 8:30 a.m.

Moved by Chapeski, seconded by Campbell that the meeting adjourn at 10:30 p.m.
and the next regular meeting will be held on May 17th, 2000 at 7:30 p.m.

Alvin Stone, Reeve Eleanor Tabbert, Clerk

Forester’s Falls, Ontario May 17, 2000

The regular meeting of Ross Municipal Council was held on May 17th, 2000 in the
Council Chambers.

Present were Reeve Alvin Stone, Deputy-Reeve Jack Ferguson and Councillors Don
Rathwell and Donna Campbell. Councillor Teresa Chapeski arrived at 8:30.

Reeve Stone called the meeting to order at 7:45 p.m. and led in repeating The
Lord’s Prayer. The minutes of the May 3rd meeting were adopted as circulated.

Correspondence for Information:
- AMO - Municipal Response to Drainage Program Review
- New Dollars for Municipalities
- Comments on Waste Diversion Issues
- Resolutions:
- City of Cornwall - Change financial period to March 31 (No support)
- Town of Petawawa - Canadian Neutron Facility (No support)
- Town of Lakeshore - Subsidies for Agri. Commodities (No support)
- Low Water level in Great Lakes (No support)
- Minutes of Finance & Administration Sub Committee meeting
- County of Renfrew Land Severance
- Notice of Decision File No. B41-00 (K.Bennett)
- Attorney General - Prov. Offences Act in Renfrew County
- MOE - SMOG Alert Resource kit
- Human Resource Centre - One Student allotted to Ross
- Ontario Fur Managers Federation - Wildlife control
- Town of Renfrew - Luncheon with U.S.Ambassador June 9
- OVTA News and Blackfly BBQ June 1
- Family & Children’s services Annual Report
- AMO Board meeting and Conference information

Moved by Ferguson, seconded by Chapeski that Council of the Township of Ross
accept an application for a loan under the Tile Drainage Act in the amount of
$7,500 for Barry Gould on Lot 23, Concession VII.

Keith Blimkie, CBO for Ross Township, has requested a leave of absence for two
to three weeks because of his wife’s illness, and the CBO for the Village of
Cobden will be consulted for availability.

Moved by Chapeski, seconded by Rathwell that the meeting be adjourned at 10:40
p.m. and the next regular meeting will be held on June 7th, 2000 at 7:30 p.m.

Alvin Stone, Reeve Eleanor Tabbert, Clerk



